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Impact of WorkAdvance Across Providers

WorkAdvance was funded through a 2010 Social Innovation Fund (SIF) grant to the Mayor’s Fund to Advance New York City 
and the Center for Economic Opportunity. The SIF is a program of the Corporation for National and Community Service.

For more information on the WorkAdvance findings, see the full report:
http://www.mdrc.org/publication/encouraging-evidence-sector-focused-advancement-strategy

Per Scholas also increased 
total income and reduced 
the use of public assistance 
for WorkAdvance 
participants. Programs at 
the other providers had little 
to no effect on total income.

At Madison Strategies 
Group and Towards 
Employment, impacts 
were considerably 
larger for those who 
enrolled later in the 
evaluation.

Early enrollees experienced a less mature program, 
and many were offered job placement services before 
formal occupational skills training.

To produce employment
and earnings impacts,
programs needed to increase 
employment in the targeted 
sector, and those jobs had to 
have better wages and benefits 
than jobs outside the sector.
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Difference in outcomes between WorkAdvance participants and a control groupThe variation in results across 
providers closely matched each 
provider’s experience in running 
sectoral programs and its ability to 
adapt to changes in demand.

Difference is
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significant
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For unemployed and low-wage 
working adults, the program provides 
occupational skills training in target-

ed sectors that have good quality 
jobs and room for advancement 

within established career pathways. 
The program’s strategy is a 

sector-based one, in which program 
management and staff members also 
seek to fully understand — and fulfill 
— the skill requirements and other 
needs of employers in the targeted 

sectors.


